
Silent STA Request

KBZZ(AM) 1270 kHz Sparks, NV

K245DC Carson City, NV

On June 29, 2023 the KBZZ(AM) transmitter site was vandalized.  The AC wiring was stripped

and stolen, as was the air handling system.  The AM station has been silent since that time, and

will remain so until the wiring and air handling can be replaced.  A full six months of silent STA

is requested, out of an abundance of caution.

KBZZ is retransmitted on FM translator K245DC Carson City.  Under the terms of the K245DC

license, the translator must be taken silent during the duration of the AM station’s silence. 

Therefore, a separate request for silent STA is also being filed for the translator.

(KBZZ has also been retransmitted on FM translator K223AL Reno.  The K223AL input is not

restricted to KBZZ, and the input has been changed in order to keep K223AL on the air.  An

input change notification will be filed.)


